John Sullivan

Subject: Cecilia Dale - Letters to Sully

From: CECILIA DALE [mailto:nickronl@cableone.net]
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2013 10:35 AM
To: American@Am-Ins.com

Subject: Letters from Sully

| received Many lovely notes of congratulations & encouragement for whatever project | was working on -- back during
my "Busy Years"

....... to name a few - Candy Cane Lane's inception - Fine Arts Charity Ball in 68 -- Roundup Royalty Chaperone in 1964,
many community projects during my 10 years as a member of Lewiston Welfare League. Two years as Lewiston's Fine
Arts Representative on the Spokane Champagne Ball Committee. Whether it was a small endeaver or significant affair |
was always surprised and fortunate to be the recipient of one of Sully's notes. He was such a busy well-known &
extremely well liked member of the community and seemed to be involved in EVERY THING that took place.

He must have been extremely organized to have the time to send out his famous letters/notes - --

- obviously he also had Top Notch secretaries & staff that he could rely on. We all benefitted from his presence ---- |
personally had great respect for him and cherished his friendship



